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Hi, my name is Brandon Sauer and I strongly support this measure.  I grew up 

enjoying the river with my family and friends and feel that this most recent legislature 

banning most recreational boats from this water way is unjust.  It's sad that I'm not 

able to show my kids the fun that can be had on the river.  Please consider making a 

change. 


